
 
 

 Parent Forum Feedback from  
    Tuesday 15th May 2018 

You Said... We Did... 

You were interested to hear about the work being 
overseen by our Leadership Consultant, particular-
ly with regards to the Pupil Premium action plan 
and the Literacy plan. You were very encouraged 
by everything your heard and saw on the evening 
and would welcome an update on the plans as 
they progress during the next academic year. 
 
You also wished to place on record your thanks to 
Mr Rice for all his hard work during his time with 
us. 

We too are very positive about this and would be 
delighted to update you at key points next year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We passed on your kind words to Mr Rice who was 
very grateful for such lovely feedback. 

You thought the Oulder Hill Reads initiative was a 
great way of starting the new drive on whole 
school literacy and reading. You are interested to 
see its impact on children of different abilities. 

Thank you for your positive feedback. A repre-
sentative from our literacy leadership group will 
attend a future meeting to give an update on the 
impact of the scheme and further work being 
done. 

You believe that the senior leadership collabora-
tion work happening between Oulder Hill and two 
other Rochdale secondary schools is a very good 
idea and a great way of sharing best practice and 
helping children across the town. 

We are really positive about this and believe it will 
be a great way to develop staff across all three 
schools and further improve the educational expe-
rience of hundreds of children across Rochdale. 

You raised some concerns about the standard of 
the student toilets. 

Thank you for highlighting these, we will discuss 
this with our facilities management team and aim 
to make rapid improvements for our students. 
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You Said... We Did... 

You wanted to mention again your desire for all 
staff to complete the logging of red and green slips 
fully, including the subject and reason. As Parents/
Carers this then allows you to facilitate conversa-
tions with your children when you check their rec-
ords via the SIMs App. 

We agree and will be working with staff to improve 
the consistency of this and in turn make the infor-
mation included in the SIMs App even more useful 
to you. 

You asked whether the school has a specific “lock 
down” procedure for any emergencies. 

We have a critical incident plan which covers all 
eventualities including evacuation and lock down. 
Copies of this policy are available on request. In 
addition, our Headteacher recently attended Criti-
cal Incident training to ensure we have the most 
up to date knowledge of best practice. 

You wanted us to be aware that whilst you feel the 
introduction of the one way system was a positive, 
one of the main complaints from students is that 
not all staff follow the system which then under-
mines it. 

We appreciate you sharing this feedback, this is 
something we will discuss as a staff team to ensure 
we are modelling the behaviours we expect of our 
young people. 

For more information on the Parent Forum please contact Gillian Corlett on  
01706 645522 or e-mail Gill.Corlett@oulderhill-school.com  
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